
	
 

November 29, 2017 
 
Heatherwood Homeowners, 

We are happy to announce the new Board of Trustees for the Heatherwood Homeowners 
Association.  

Bill Dennis, President 

Gary Bellotti, Vice President 

Tony Sims, Vice President 

Dona File, Secretary 

Tina Assante, Treasurer 

Your new Board remains committed to maintaining the integrity of our community and  
will work for you to that end.   
 
We owe a tremendous THANK YOU to Kathy Logan, outgoing President and  
Rose Mary Colombo, outgoing Treasurer.  For years, they have both worked very hard 
for the Heatherwood Homeowners Association.  And, they continue to work with your 
newly elected officers to help facilitate the transition to their new positions. 

 

   
 
 

 

In the spirit of the season, we all extend our best wishes to you and yours for very 

Happy Holidays  
and a 

Happy New Year 
 

 

 


